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ADVENT CAROL SERVICE: To start our Centenary year and the 
Jubilee Year an outdoor Advent carol service on Sunday 8th December 

at 4pm followed by festive refreshments. If you have lanterns, please 
bring them with you. 

 

 

 

 
 

 

Our start of the Advent season has seen the kindness of our community as we have 
received,  

A beautiful Advent Wreath  

An Elf and their helper dropped off food donations for our Christmas Hampers  

Clothing donations from many different families.  

A beautiful Christmas backdrop (wait until you see it!) 

Our Elf who will be named on Tuesday. Thank you for your generosity.  

We are most grateful for your kindness. Than you, it makes a huge difference.  

 The First Sunday of Advent  
 

Gospel Luke 21:25-28, 34-36 Your liberation is near at hand.  
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SEND CORNER: 
There are three items in this week's SEND corner. 
 
 
Family First - Beacon 360  
Mr Henvey and Mrs Brown delivered the first session of twelve of the Family First Programme on 
Wednesday.  
Thank you to the parents that attended. 
We plan on meeting again this Wednesday to review how the 'When...Then' strategy worked in our 
households and to watch the next video together.  
 
School will look at running the programme again on a different day so all parents have the opportunity to 
attend. This will be after spring half-term.  
If you are interested in signing up for the next programme, please email the office to book your place on 

enquiry@holysoul.bham.sch.uk 
 
 
SEND Reviews 
Thank you to all of the parents that have attended the SEND reviews in the last couple of weeks.  
 
Do not worry if you have not yet met with Mr Henvey, he will be contacting you to arrange a date for a 
meeting.   
 
 

 
School Referrals for Autism and / or ADHD 
Important message from NHS Birmingham Community Healthcare: 
Leading on from the newsletter before the half-term holidays, school are no longer able to send referrals for 
autism and / or ADHD if there has not been evidence of Early Help or Graduated Approach to support the 
child or young person. 



Evidence of Early Help or the Graduated Approach must have been implemented over a minimum of two 
terms for school to send a referral. 
If there is no Early Help or Graduated Approach to support the child or young person in place or the evidence 
detailed is inadequate the referral will be rejected. 

Times Tables Rock Stars and Numbots  

 
 

 

 

 


